

## 31 Years of Joyful Learning in West Seattle

Dear Arbor Heights Neighbor,

## You are invited to an Open House

Westside School is planning to move to the Hillcrest Church facility in the Arbor Heights neighborhood, and we would like to share our vision and plans and hear your feedback.

Open House #1: Saturday, March 9th, 10AM-11AM

Hillcrest Church, 10404 34th Avenue SW

Open House #2: Tuesday, March 12th, 7PM-8PM

Hillcrest Church, 10404 34th Avenue SW

## Details:

Westside School has been serving the Community for 31 years and is recognized as West Seattle's premier independent school program for K-8. We are located 25 blocks due north of the Arbor Heights neighborhood in the E.C. Hughes building, which we lease from Seattle Public Schools.

Hillcrest Presbyterian Church has offered to sell us their facility at the corner of 34<sup>th</sup> Avenue SW and SW 104<sup>th</sup> Street. The Church will re-locate to a facility that better suits their needs. This plan not only helps Hillcrest continue serving the community and its membership, but also allows Westside School to secure a permanent home.

Westside School cordially invites you to attend one of two open houses, which we hope will work with your schedule. We will serve refreshments and have brief presentations by Pastor Matt Buhling from the Hillcrest Church and from Westside as well. After the presentation, we will answer any questions about Westside's plans. We look forward to meeting you. Please contact Westside School at 206-932-2511 with questions.